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Wayne,
 
I did not get a sample of the water. There wasn’t enough to get a sample, when I dug a little hole the
water became mud. I did sample the soil (mud – sent as a soil sample).
 
If enough does accumulate in the excavation we can grab some.
 
ROBERT STOCKTON 
Project Manager
970.640.0568
www.entradainc.com
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